
Blood test services 
are changing

Phlebotomists from Gloucestershire 
Hospitals will no longer be providing 
blood tests that are ordered by your 
GP surgery, except for complex tests 
and patients aged 6-11 years.

Your GP will now be providing a blood test service at 
your local surgery. 

Blood tests ordered from clinics at our hospitals will still 
be taken at our phlebotomy clinics at Gloucestershire 
Royal and Cheltenham General hospitals.

For more information, visit our website  
www.gloshospitals.nhs.uk


